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ACTION 
 

 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 
As part of the process of developing the 2012-2013 budget, the administration 
recommended, and the board adopted at its August 2012 board meeting, a 
transportation vehicle plan that included placing $40,000.00 in the 2012-2013 budget to 
be used for purchasing a new 1-ton vehicle. 
 
The Levelland ISD administration opened sealed bid proposals on Thursday, December 
6, 2012, for a 2013 1-ton pickup.  The truck will be placed in the District’s vehicle pool 
and used primarily by the high school agriculture department.  The Request for 
Proposals (RFP) was advertised as required by Local Government Code 271.025 and 
Texas Education Code 44.031(g).  Newspaper ad’s were run on Wednesday, November, 
21, 2012, and Sunday, November 25, 2012. 

 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION 
 

Two bid s were received as noted below: 
R&K Autoplex:  $37,997.00           

 Warranty: 
 Bumper-to-Bumper = 36 months/36,000 miles 

  Powertrain = 60 months/100,000 miles 
 Diesel Engine = 60 months/100,000 miles  
 
Smith South Plains Ford   $37,205.00       
 Warranty:   

Bumper-to-Bumper = 36 months/36,000 miles  
 Powertrain = 60 months/60,000 miles  

Diesel Engine = 60 months/100,000 miles  
 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION 
 
R&K Autoplex submitted a higher bid but the vehicle warranty submitted by R&K is 
better overall.  Therefore, the administration recommends that R&K Autoplex be 
awarded the bid with a direct purchase price of $37,997.00.   
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED 
Approval/Disapproval 


